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PURPOSE 
The purpose of this action is to request Board of Directors approval of a final 
financial plan for Phase 1 of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project which involves 
an eleven-mile five-station extension from the existing Orange Line to Wiehle 
Avenue.  A Full Funding Grant Agreement (FFGA) will be required to secure any 
authorized federal funding for portions of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project. 
 
DESCRIPTION 
The Metropolitan Washington Airports Authority (MWAA) will be undertaking the 
construction of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project as part of an agreement with 
the Commonwealth of Virginia.  Pursuant to this agreement, the Commonwealth 
will also transfer operations and management of the Dulles Toll road to MWAA.    
MWAA and the Commonwealth are working expeditiously to ensure that all 
federal requirements are met to allow MWAA to secure approval from the Federal 
Transit Administration (FTA) for Phase 1 of the Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project.    
Preliminary financial plans were presented to the WMATA Finance, Administration 
and Oversight (FAO) Committee on January 11, 2007.  Subsequently, Metro’s 
Chief Financial Officer has prepared the attached operating financial plan for 
Phase 1. 
 
FUNDING IMPACT 
Dulles Phase 1 is projected to account for only three percent, or $45.6 million, of 
the Metro’s projected operating and maintenance expenses for FY12 (the 
assumed first year of operation).  The impact on the operating subsidy allocated 
to the local jurisdictions in that year is less than a 2 percent increase, or $9 
million. No additional local jurisdiction contributions to the capital budget are 
projected until FY19 (seven years after the start of operations).  Detailed analysis 
of the operating and maintenance expenses and capital costs are found in 
Appendix A, Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project Final Operating Financial Plan.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
That the Board of Directors approve the attached final financial plan for the 
Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project Phase 1, extension to Wiehle Avenue.  

Report by the Finance, Administration & Oversight Committee (D)     06-28-07



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED



PROPOSED


	BC Cover.doc
	Finance, Administration and Oversight Committee
	Action Item III-C
	June 14, 2007

	Dulles-Adopt Financial Plan for Full Funding Grant Agreement Including Metro’s Financial Capacity

	BAIS.doc
	RES - Dulles FFGA.pdf
	Dulles-O&M-CIP-June-Meeting-Version2.ppt



